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The flagship constitutional reforms of the new coalition government 
are running into serious parliamentary trouble. They have all been the 
subject of scathing reports from parliamentary committees: in particular 
for their haste, and lack of pre-legislative scrutiny or public consultation. 
Two have been subject to defeat in the Lords, but none has yet 
completed all its stages. If the Lords share the criticisms voiced by  
the select committees they will want to make significant changes.

The vanguard bill is the Parliamentary Voting System and 
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These bills will provide an early test of the extent to which the Lords 
are willing to vote down legislation of the coalition government. With 
Lib Dem peers committed to support the coalition, it should be in a 
stronger position than its Labour predecessor. The Crossbenchers 
now hold the swing votes.  But in the first 31 divisions in the Lords the 
government has been defeated eight times: much the same rate as 
under the previous government. And with the government’s decision 
to extend the first session for two years the Parliament Act is a weaker 
instrument, increasing the Lord’s powers of delay.

The fate of this legislation also provides an early test of Nick Clegg as 
leader of the coalition’s constitutional reform programme. There was 
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Fourth, is the issue of context: ‘Some subjects lend themselves to FOI’ 
as one interviewee put it. Those subjects, the politically sensitive, long 
term ‘crusades’, may be the sort of private investigations undertaken 
by a small group of MPs.
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